
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd October 2019 
 

Dear parent/carer,  
 

Trip to Currys PC World 
 
Over the last couple of weeks in Irwell, students have learned the importance of electrical safety. 
They have looked at what is safe to touch and what is unsafe. They have started to recognise and 
name circuit symbols and have made a simple circuit to light a bulb. Students have also enjoyed a 
sensory story about electrical devices in the home and have started to sort electrical devices into 
different output categories such as heat, sound, light and movement.  
 
As part of our lessons, your son/daughter will have the opportunity to visit Currys PC World in 
Burnley on Tuesday 8th October. Students will be able to explore electrical devices on a bigger 
scale and learn about the different types of jobs people perform within the store.  
 
We would appreciate it if you could fill in and return the slip below. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Laura Gibbons 
Irwell Form Tutor 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Trip to Currys PC World - Irwell 

 
 
Student name: __________________________________________________________________ 
 

❑ I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in trip to Currys PC World on 8th October 

  

❑ I confirm my son/daughter’s medical details have not changed since completing the medical  

form in 2019 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________      Date: _____________________ 
 


